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Dear Leaders,
I heard a member of parliament proposed to put forward a bill to kill unborn babies.
It grieves me to think that it would be OK for someone to terminate a pregnancy even up to full term.  It also
 takes away protection for mothers and the rights of the unborn child.  If someone assaults a women while she is
 pregnant & it kills the unborn child they get charged with murder or man slaughter and go to jail but these
 people perform these atrocities on a daily basis are allowed to be called doctors & nurses and get off free.  And
 people who bandy around words like 'viable' in front of pregnancy, when you have conceived no matter how
 far along you are, you are having a baby, whether it looks like one yet or not is not the question, the question is
 does it hurt people? Yes, and it can place greater pressure on our society to support the people broken by
 abortion.
Thank you
Susan Nolan
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